
 
 

Mark your calendars for the STEM EXPO 
              New dates!  Week of February 19 – 22! 

 

We will have science and engineering activities and events 
happening that week and kicking off with a  

Family Evening Event  
On Friday, February 15TH at 6pm  

Come and see the stars and planets at PRCS …. 
Dinner and refreshments will be available for sale that 

evening.  Come and enjoy the fun! 

 
Are you a scientist or engineer?  We would love to have you 

speak at our careers in science event. Please email  
Amy Muckenthaler at aaattiyah@gmail.com 

 

Other fun things to look forward to during STEM week: 

STEM project showcase 

STEM themed presentations 

Skydome and Telescope exploration 

MARS Rover is coming to PRCS 

 



 


